
From the Desk of Miss McElfresh 

Weekly Update 
 

 We were back to our regular schedule in 2nd grade this 
week.  The students wrapped up their study of the Eucharist and 
began learning about important people in history.  Please make 
sure that you review the upcoming Hero Project page that came 
home yesterday in homework folders.  Each student was assigned 
an important person in history to research and complete a project 
on.  These projects will be due May 24th.  If you have any 
questions about the project after reading the assignment page,  
feel free to let me know!  We will continue with our regular 
schedule next week. 

 I wish you all a lovely weekend and to all of our 

wonderful mothers..... 
 

Happy Mother’s 
Day! 

 
 

Friday, May 6, 2016 

What are we learning next week? 
 

Reading:  How can you make sure that subjects and verbs agree in a sentence? 
Math:  Time Wrap Up; What are the values of each coin? 
Writing:  iPad Writing Project  
Social Studies:  Hero class project 
Religion:  Family Life 

 
Upcoming Events 

 
STAR Testing 

May 26th and 27th 
 

Last Day of Otter Creek 
May 27 

 
No School 
May 30 

 
 

 
 


